
 

 

COUNCILLOR O’Connell 

REPORT - MEETINGS / FUNCTIONS ATTENDED 
 

• 28th April  Kununoppin LHAG meeting 

• 2nd - 3rd May CEO Interviews 

• 3rd May  NCDG meeting 

• 8th May  New Grader 
 

KUNUNOPPIN LOCAL HEALTH ADVISORY GROUP 

I was unable to attend. I spoke to the Chair re several issues brought to my attention by 

Nungarin Community members. He was taking them to the meeting. 
 

 

NUNGARIN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT GROUP 

I attended this meeting as the Council delegate and Chair of the Group. 

Discussion included: 

1. Communication with the Nungarin Community and Men’s Shed has continued to 

improve. 

2. The Soldiers Memorial was returned to the Men’s Shed. 

3. Soldiers Memorial:  

a. Meeting agreed on possible solution to preparing Memorial to be placed. Chair to 

contact Shire CEO re old grader blades.  

b. Looking at what needs to go on Information Plaque. Chair to contact Maxine 

Cornish. 

c. Chair to contact Shire President and Shire CEO on Council having an informal 

discussion re placement of Soldier’s Memorial before NCDG write a letter. The 

committee has taken into account feedback received some years ago from 

Community members. 

 

NEW GRADER 

1. I attended the demonstration with the new grader, with President deLacy and Deputy 

President Coumbe present. 
 

 

FUTURE MEETINGS / EVENTS:    
(that I attend as a Council Delegate/Representative) 

WSFN meeting   Midland  Tuesday 16th May 

NCDG meeting    Nungarin   Wednesday 7thJune 

LHAG meeting    Kununoppin   Friday 30th June 

WNE SRRG meeting    ZOOM  Tuesday 4th July 

WN RRG Meeting     Northam   Monday 31st July 

 

 

    

 

 

R.E. O’Connell   (Councillor) 


